
Conveyancers invited to 
Electronic Deeds Registration System Project 
engagement with Chief Registrar of Deeds: 

Midrand venue and sessions in Pietermaritzburg, Mthatha 
and King William's Town 

  

 

ADVISORY FROM THE LAW SOCIETY OF SOUTH AFRICA 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Following on our advisory of 22 November, the Office of the Chief Registrar of Deeds has commuicated the venue for the MIdrand 
session on 30 November 2018, as well as a change in the time for the Bloemfontein session on 3 December, as follows: 
Midrand Venue: The Canvas Riversands, 8 Incubation Drive, Riverside View Ext 15, Fourways, Midrand View venue website 
here.   Time: 13:00 to 15:30 (Click here to view the Chief Registrar's invitation to Midrand) 

 
Bloemfontein: Please note that the Bloemfontein session will start at 11:00 on 3 December 2018 and not at 08:30 as previously 

indicated, The venue remains the Bloemfontein Deeds office. 
 
The Chief Registrar will be holding meetings in Pietermaritzburg, Mthatha and Richard's Bay to advise conveyancers in those 

areas of the latest developments with regards to the Electronic Deeds Registration System. 
 
The dates and venues are as follows: 
 
- 7 December 2018 Pietermaritzburg Deeds Office, 11:30 to 14:00 (Click here to view the Chief Registrar's invitation to 

Pietermaritzburg) 
- 10 December 2018 Mthatha Deeds Office, 09:00 to 12 noon (Click here to view the Chief Registrar's invitation to Mthatha) 
- 11 December 2018 King William's Town Deeds Office, 11:00 to 14:00 (Click here to view the Chief Registrar's invitation to KIng 

William's Town). 
 
Conveyancers are urged to attend and participate in these meetings. 

 
Any enquiries and confirmation of attendance must be sent to Mr Phepisi Chokoe at e-mail: Phepisi.Chokoe@drdlr.gov.za and/or 
Mr Mabuti Machimana at e-mail: Mabuti.Machimana@drdlr.gov.za   - Tel: (012) 312 7043. 
 
Click here to view the Electronic Deeds Registration System Bill currently before Parliament. 
 
For any further enquiries, please contact Kris Devan at the LSSA at kris@LSSA.org.za Tel: (012) 366 8800. 
 
Regards 
 
ANTHONY PILLAY 
Acting CEO, Law Society of South Africa 

LSSA Advisory 28 November 2018 
 

 

Visit our website - www.LSSA.org.za 
Telephone: (012) 366 8800 Email: LSSA@LSSA.org.za 
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